
STURNER'S MANUSCRIPT

IS ACCEPTED BY AASCU

August 6, 1974

Wi IIiam Sturner, assistant president for administrative affairs, is the author of a

manuscript entitled "Action Plahning: Guidelines for Col leges and Universities,"
which has been accepted forpubl ication by the American Association of State Col­

leges and Universities. AI Ian Ostar, executive director of the association, said the 135-page manuscript wi II
be publ ished in monograph form sometime this fall or winter.

The Sturner publ ication focuses on the theory and practice of institutional planning. The concepts of planned

change (pro-active and systematic efforts to identify and attain feasible goals), and organizational develop­
ment (the marshaling of an institution's human resources to insure effective, integrated planning) are examined
in detai I.

This conceptual framework forms the basis for specific recommendations on how to design, implement, and evaluate

institutional goals and the action program needed to attain them, Sturner said.

ACTION SEEKS

NEW APPLICANT~
The University Year for ACTION Program (UYA) Office at Oakland University has an­

nounced that appl ications for admission to the program are being accepted now through
Friday, August 16.

Since May, 1973: nearly 100 UYA volunteers have worked with metropol itan area social service and educational

agencies, performing many valuable services on behalf of the poor. UYA volunteers receiVe a living allowance

and stipend total ing $3,000 plus other benefits during their year of service.

To apply, one must be an Oakland University.student with a desire to aid others whi Ie continuing their col lege

studies. For additional information contact UYA staff at the Urban Affairs Center, 304 or 203 WiJson Hall,
Oakland University, 377-321 I.

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

WILL MEET ON AUG. 14
The next regularly scheduled public meeting of the Oakland University Board of Trust­

ees wi II be held on Wednesday, August 14, at 5:00 p.m. in Lounge II of the Oakland
Center.

This meeting supersedes the August 28 meeting.

DEAN JOHNSON SEEKS

TAIWAN SCIENCE STUDENTS

students who wish to seek an

NEW TEACHER CORPS

PROGRAM CYCLE BEGINS

G. Phi Iip Johnson, dean of Graduate Study, is visiting Taiwan Aug. 5 through Aug. 15

seeking graduate students for Oakland University, mainly in the science areas. The

Chinese government o~ Tai~an has special regulations that apply to their qual !fied
education in the United States.

Oakland University has received funding for a new Cycle IX Teacher Corps Program

from the U.S. Office of Education. This wi II mark seven years of continuous funding

amounting to over $1,000,000.00 for teacher corps programs at Oakland.

During the two years of Cycle IX, July, 1974 thr9ugh June, 1976, Oakland wi II receive approximately $325,000 to
train and retrain teachers for urban disadvantaged chi Idren.

Cooperating with the university in Cycle IX wi II be the Farmington schools, Boys Republic, and the St. Vincent

and Sarah Fisher Home for Chi Idren. Fifteen graduate students were selected as interns from over 520 appl icants

drawn from a national pool. The director of the program is Jacqueline I. Lougheed, and the associate directors
are Virginia M. Schuldenberg and Sidney Graber, al I of the School of Education.




